

"Facilitating and supporting the exchange of ideas among Experiential Learning Professionals"



Like us on Facebook



Follow us on Twitter



Follow us on Instagram

Ontario Cooperative Education Association (OCEA) c/o 35 Reynar Drive Quispamsis, NB E2G 1J9 OCEA@Rogers.com

https://ocea.on.ca/

### **QUICK LINKS**

What's New on our Website?

**NEWS** 

## **RESOURCES**

Continue to check our website for updates!



## THE OCEA LEADERSHIP TEAM:

OCEA Board of Directors 2019-2020

OCEA Provincial
Representatives and
Regions
2019-2020

# OCEA e-NEWS

## NOVEMBER 2019 EDITION

A newsletter published for the members of the Ontario Cooperative Education Association

#### BROUGHT TO YOU BY THE OCEA LEADERSHIP TEAM 2019-2020

#### **KEEPING YOU CONNECTED ACROSS THE PROVINCE!**

## OCEA POSTER CONTEST 2019-2020

for Secondary School Students' Involved in Cooperative Education and all other forms of Experiential Learning

ENTRIES MUST BE SUBMITTED BY: MARCH 9, 2020.

OCEA STUDENT CERTIFICATES OF ACHIEVEMENT: 2019-2020

The OCEA Student Certificates of Achievement are available on-line ONLY in the Members' Only Resource section.

It is with great pleasure that the Ontario Cooperative Education Association (OCEA) offers (2) two versions of the OCEA Student Certificate of Achievement to their members – (1) one for Cooperative Education and (1) one for Experiential Learning. OCEA provides the Student Certificate of Achievement for their members to acknowledge and present to (2) two worthy recipients in their Cooperative Education and/or Experiential Learning school programs.

The certificates are provided in an interactive PDF format. OCEA members can download the PDF file from the Members' Only Resource section, insert the student's name, add the date and print to present to their student. OCEA members are instructed to print (2) two copies per school year (i.e. September 1, 2019 – August 31, 2020).

2019 OCEA FALL SYMPOSIUM WORKSHOP PRESENTATIONS AVAILABLE TO OCEA MEMBERS

INSPIRE — EDUCATE — EMPOWER October 27th & 28th, 2019

ETHICAL GUIDELINES for Cooperative Education, Ontario Youth Apprenticeship Program (OYAP), and Other Experiential Learning Programs 2019

Maintaining Quality in Experiential Learning

MESSAGE FROM THE OCEA CHAIR 2019-2020

The 2019 OCEA Fall Symposium was a huge success again this year! It was wonderful to meet and speak with so many dedicated professionals, and to be exposed to new ideas and share best practices.

The available workshop presentations from the symposium have been uploaded to our website in the Members Only Resources section.

Our OCEA Leadership Team members are continuously on the lookout for articles and resources to post on our website, please keep checking our website for updates (https://ocea.on.ca). Also, please consider submitting articles and resources for sharing on our website that would be of interest to our members.

OCEA exists to provide opportunities for professional learning, and we are thrilled to announce that a 2020 OCEA Spring Conference will take place during April 20th and 21st, 2020 in the Toronto area. We already have so many great workshop ideas from our members and our community partners. More details will be available in the new year.

Stay tuned! Exciting things are happening!

Barb Omland, OCEA Chair 2019-2020